
Hello Poppy Class 

 
 

I hope you have all had a lovely Easter with your families.  Did the Easter 

bunny bring you some Easter eggs?  I hope you haven’t eaten too much 

chocolate and you shared some with your grown-ups   

 

Have you enjoyed the sunshine? It is a beautiful time of year.  How many 

different flowers have you spotted growing?  Can you see the buds and 

leaves appearing on trees?  Have you heard the noisy birds singing?   

 

We have received a letter from Paddington Bear!  He must have posted it 

before self-isolating.  The postcard is from Madagascar, a large island off 

the south-east coast of Africa.  Paddington has told us about children 

from Madagascar, their diet and games they play.  It sounds like a 

beautiful island!  I have attached a copy of the postcard and letter, so your 

grown-ups can read them to you.  Perhaps you could research a little 

more about food grown in Madagascar.  You could draw a picture of your 

favourite food and help to prepare a healthy meal.   

 

I am missing you all so very much, but I am very proud of how well you 

have adjusted to the current situation.  It is important that we stay at 

home, with our families, and stay healthy.  We will see each other and 

our friends again soon.  Remember, do a little work, something active and 

something that makes you smile each day  

 

Love From  

Mrs Fletcher xxx 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 



 


